
TO THE HONOURABLE THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF MANITOBA: 
 
Your Standing Committee on PRIVILEGES AND ELECTIONS presents the following as its First 
Report. 
 
 
Meetings: 

Your Committee met on Monday, February 11, 2002 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 255 of the Legislative 
Building. 
 
 
Matters Under Consideration: 

• Recruitment and Selection of the Children’s Advocate 
• Recruitment and Selection of the Ombudsman 
 
 
Committee Membership: 
 
Substitutions made, by leave, during committee proceedings on Monday, February 11, 2002 at 11:00 
a.m.: 
 
• Hon. Mr. Mackintosh for Hon. Mr. Ashton 
• Mr. Dewar for Hon. Mr. Doer 
• Mr. Laurendeau for Mr. Murray 
 
 
Motions Adopted and Reported: 
 
THAT this Committee recommends to the Lieutenant-Governor-in-Council that Ms. Janet Mirwaldt be 
re-appointed for a second term as Children’s Advocate for the Province of Manitoba. 
 
THAT this Committee recommends to the Lieutenant-Governor-in-Council that Mr. Barry Tuckett be re-
appointed for a second term as Ombudsman for the Province of Manitoba. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by, 
 
 
 

_______________________________ 
Conrad SANTOS, Chairperson 
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